From: Nava, Roxanne 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 10:26 AM
To: Superfine, Richard
Cc: Guerra, Maria
Subject: NLEI Annual Dinner & Silent Auction!

Rich

Listed below is the information you requested for National Latino Education Institute’s (NLEI)  annual dinner on Tuesday, June 10th. 

Roxanne Nava attended & approved by the Commissioner. 

The ticket was valued at $300, but it was complimentary from NLEI.

The keynote speaker was the VP of the US Chamber of Commerce.  The event was NLEI’s annual dinner where they highlighted their partnership with the City’s business community, especially as it related to helping address the workforce demands and needs of entrepreneurs 

I attended this event in official capacity for the Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection.

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

Thanks.

Roxanne

